
July 1st, 2020 

 

Dear MoViC 2020 Colleagues, 

 

The organizing committee of MoViC 2020 have decided to change the conference type of MoViC 2020 

to “virtual conference,” as the pandemic COVID-19 has not been settled yet. 

 

 Presenters are requested to submit presentation files (PowerPoint slide, presentation movie, or any) 

with their final manuscript. They are opened to registered attendees with a limited disclosure level 

on the conference site, while the package of manuscripts is able to be downloaded as an electronic 

proceedings. On-line bulletin board would be opened for discussion during the conference period. In 

this way we can hold the virtual conference without face-to-face contact. 

 

According to the change of conference type, Participation registration fee would be reduced. The fee 

for Members would be 10,000 JPY, Non-member 12,000 JPY and Student 2,000 JPY, respectively. 

“Early bird registration” is abolished. Registration is obliged to all presenters. Presentation file and 

final manuscript of the presenter without registration would not be published on the site nor 

proceedings. 

 

The revised schedule is as follows: 

Full Paper Submission: July 31st, 2020 

Acceptance Notification: September 25th, 2020 

Final Paper & Presentation File Submission: October 23rd, 2020 

Conference: December 8th – 11th, 2020 (Possible delay of up to one week) 

 

The organizing committee would like to ask your consent to this change and your continued 

contribution for MoViC 2020. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Toru WATANABE 

Chair of the MoViC 2020 


